## Huntsville Town PO Box 267 Huntsville, UT 84317 801.745.3420

22 July 2014

Roger Buhrley 1565 E 750 S Clearfield, UT 84015

RE: Culinary Water Connection

Dear Mr. Buhrley,

This letter acknowledges that Huntsville Town will connect the proposed residence of Roger Buhrley to the Huntsville Town culinary water system. The property is located at approximately 9000 E 1550 S on the Buhrley South Fork Ranch, LLC. The homeowner will be responsible for any and all costs associated with actual installation and connection to the water system. All other fees associated with this connection have been waived (see accompanying agreement and amendment).

The homeowner (or designated contractor) will be required to work with Huntsville Town personnel prior to and during connection to assure that appropriate PRV and backflow prevention valves are installed to protect the integrity of the water system as well as the infrastructure of the home. The contact for on-site coordination is Tim Hansen who can be reached at 801.745.9239.

Finally, the Town requires than anyone connecting to its culinary water system provide their own usable secondary (irrigation) water. Huntsville's culinary water system is not designed as a secondary water source and high usage could result in expensive overage fees and/or disconnection from the culinary water system.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Scott L. Richardson

Water Department Manager

Jou Myselians

Huntsville Town

801.698.1867

## Huntsville Town PO Box 267 Huntsville, UT 84317 801-745-3420

4 April 2013

Peterson Builders PO Box 60 Eden, UT 84310

ATTN: Jason Peterson

RE: Ron Buhrley Culinary Water Connection

Dear Jason,

This letter acknowledges that Huntsville Town will connect the proposed residence of Mr. and Mrs. Ron Buhrley to the Huntsville Town culinary water system. The homeowner (or contractor) will be responsible for any costs associated with actual installation and connection to the water system. All other fees associated with this connection have been waived (see attached agreement and amendment).

The contractor will be required to work with Huntsville Town personnel prior to and during connection to assure that appropriate PRV and backflow prevention valves are installed to protect the integrity of the water system as well as the infrastructure of the home. The contact for on-site coordination is Tim Hansen who can be reached at 801-745-9239.

Finally, the Town requires that anyone connecting to its culinary water system provide their own usable secondary (irrigation) water. Huntsville's culinary water system is not designed as a secondary water source and high usage could result in expensive overage fees.

Please feel free to contact me with questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Scott L. Richardson

Councilman Huntsville Town 801-698-1867